
Whitechurch Board of Management 

Agreed report 24/4/2024 

 

Special class 

Whitechurch NS is delighted to announce the provision of a special class in our school, which 
will open from the 2024/2025 school year. This will see our existing library be converted back 
into a classroom. We will also be developing a sensory room and relocating our library. The 
sanctioning of a special class also means there will be an extra teacher in the school and up to 
two special needs assistants. 

Mainstream SNA 

We are also pleased to announce we have been successful in our application for a mainstream 
special needs assistant. 

 

School calendar 2024/2025 

Children will return to school Wednesday August 28th and the final day of the school year will be 
Tuesday June 24th 2025. Full calendar will be circulated in due course.  


